Orera 22.05.2010
Dear Dave and Tan from Ethical Addictions

In the Name of our entire village, we would like to let you know that we really
appreciate the long-term commitment from Ethical Addictions. EA are paying
us a mueh better Price than we would get at the Fairtrade market or than our
Cooperative Union would pay us. EA are committed to us, the Orera Village
Coffee Growers, and this long-term commitment gives us the confidence to
invest again into coffee as a cash crop. We had lost faith into growing coffee
many years back due to the bad coffee prices we have been paid. Thanks to KA
comimitment we able to use our very much improved coffee income, to give our
children a better education and improve our livelyhood.

Every Farmer in the village has planted new coffee seedlings already, as the old
ones were in bad shape due to a lack of income resulting into a lack of
investment into the coffee smaltholder farms.

All 88 coffee farmers in Overa would like to thank EA for their support !

Yours faithfully
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ORERA GOOD COFFEE GROWERS



